Adjudication Committee Meeting

Orlando Hilton, July 18, 2018

Meeting was called to order by Jason Jerald at 8:15 am
Committee members present

Valerie Terry Matt Davis

Jason Jerald Lisa Loucks

Donald Langland — non-voting member

Absent from the meeting — Judy Evans, and 1 ghost reviewer

There was an open discussion of the scores from all the candidates from both the training session and
that actual MPA judging day.

The committee recommended 9 of the 11 candidates be placed on the CBA list for the upcoming MPA
season. With 2 candidates being offered remediation before final approval.

The Committee recommends that more time in the initial training be given for writing in the beginning
of the session.

Since this was the first “go-around” with our new training process the committee felt there is a need for
a scoring rubric to determine the outcome for each new candidate. Matt Davis was going to work with
Josh Bula and FMEA to create one this fall.

The re-approval fee will remain at $50.00
Meeting was adjourned at 11:34 am

Respectfully Submitted

Donald K Langland, Executive Director



